
 

 

 

Friday 15th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

During the afternoons of Thursday 5th October 2023 and Friday 6th October 2023 Singlewell 

Primary School will be hosting our very first sponsored COLOUR RUN. Full details for 

this event regarding arrangements will be sent out in due course.  

The event is being held to enable us to raise funds which will be used towards further 

developing the wider opportunities and personal development of the children throughout the 

academic year. Such opportunities could include: visiting inspirational guests, curriculum 

workshops on life skills, purchasing invaluable resources like portable speakers for our school 

discos and future outside events etc. 

As part of the fundraising, we’d like to offer our local community the first chance to become 

sponsors of the event! This may be through the company you or a family member own or 

work for. We are delighted to provide the opportunity to advertise your business at this first 

whole school event of the year.  

 With a donation of £30 we will promote your business using your company logo on 

our event posters. 

 With a donation of £150 you will have the opportunity to place your company banner 

or feather flags at one of the ‘Powder Station’ tables – we have space for 3 

companies.   

If you would be interested in making a donation to this event by taking up one of the 

sponsor opportunities or to discuss further, please contact the school office 

office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk by Friday 21st September 2023 and Mr Evans will respond.   

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr Evans and Miss Meredith 

Personal Development Team. 
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